East Riding of Yorkshire Council

North Ferriby C of E School

"A Christian school with children at its heart"

Tel: 01482 631200 e-mail:northferriby. primary@eastriding.gov.uk

29 February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers



Church Road NORTH FERRIBY HU14 3BZ

Headteacher: Mr Russ Orr



<u>Celebration of The Rio Carnival - Year 4 Dance Performance at South Hunsley Dance Studio</u> <u>Tuesday 8 March 2016</u>

Recently your child has been working on a dance routine in class time and has been chosen as part of a group to represent North Ferriby School in the forthcoming Celebration of Rio Carnival Dance, due to take place at South Hunsley School on Tuesday 8 March.

The event lasts from 2.00-3.00 pm in the Riding Hall. It has been arranged in the form of a competition with judges and presentations at the end. The children will return to school for collection as normal at the end of the school day. A coach has been arranged to take the children to and from South Hunsley. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.90 towards the cost of this transport.

Children are asked to wear brightly coloured tops and shorts (**preferably neon colours if possible**). Please ensure the children wear something that will be comfortable for dance (**no football kits!**)

Please return the reply slip to school by Friday 4 March.

Yours sincerely	
Miss B Gibbs Class Teacher	
×	
Celebration of The Rio Carnival - Year 4 Dance Perform <u>Tuesday 8 March 20</u>	
Child's name	
I give permission for my child to take part in the above even	ıt.
I enclose £towards the cost of transport.	
Signature Parent/Carer	Date

(*Please delete as appropriate)